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MPLA Activities 

• Chaired board to review applications and select candidates for MPLA Leadership 

Institute 

• Shared MPLA Leadership Institute deadline change with ULA newsletter editor 

• Contacted and continue to contact ULA members about renewing MPLA membership 

ULA Activities 

• ULA met in emergency session, via Zoom, on March 13th and voted to cancel the 2020 

Annual Conference that was scheduled for May 13th – 15th.  A decision on the conference 

had to be made on the 13th before additional monetary obligations kicked in.  The 

possibility of moving the conference to the fall was raised but academic librarians did not 

feel like they could attend on the dates available at the conference center.  A virtual 

conference may be planned at a later date. 

• Worked on a complete ULA Bylaws update with a small committee.  It has been at least 

10 years since a significant bylaws update was completed. 

Utah Library Activity 

• LSTA Grant round applications were accepted and projects selected. 


